Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialas Aitidil
Environment, Community und Local Government

Subject to Lease/Lease Denied

Gerry Barry

Dublin Port Company
Port Centre
Alexandra Road
Dublin 1

22 January 2014
Our Ref: FS0005699

(Please quote on all correspondence)

Foreshore Consent Application on behalf of Dublin Port Company to undertake the
redevelopment of Alexandra Basin.

Dear Mr Barry,
I refer to the recent foreshore consent pre-application consultation of 16 January 2014.

I can confirm that this Department has no objection to the makingg of an application for
planning permission in respect of the proposed development.

No works can be undertaken on the foreshore until the appropriate foreshore approval has
been obtained.

Yours sincerely,

Pemed Nl

Bernard Nolan

Foreshore Unit

Marine Planning/Foreshore

Department of the Environment, Community and Local Government
Newtown Road

Wexford

053 9117367



